
A Letter to The Membership 

 Hello to everyone and we hope you are staying safe during these troubling 
times.  We are writing this letter to give you an update on the current state of The 
Michigan Ontario Muskie Club.  Unfortunately, due to the governor’s current 
restrictions in place due to the COVID-19 situation we have cancelled our annual 
Spring Walleye Derby.  At this time the status of the May general membership 
meeting is to be determined.  At this time the Joe LePage Classic is scheduled to 
run as planned in June. However, there will be no tournament dinner.  We are 
carefully monitoring the situation for June and if anything changes we will keep 
you updated.  The 25th Annual Special Olympics Charity Derby is being postponed 
until further notice.  We are hopeful that we will be able to run the event later on in 
the season and will keep everyone updated.     

 As some of you may know this is a difficult time financially for many and 
the Michigan Ontario Muskie Club is no exception.  Yearbooks will be delayed 
this year, however we are looking at options to create an online yearbook and will 
make sure the updated directory and rules are posted and sent to everyone.  We are 
asking that our members please sign up on our website using our new and 
improved registration form as we cannot guarantee there will be an option to sign 
up in person this season. Membership cards will be sent out to everyone as soon as 
possible, as well as a confirmation email that your membership has been received 
for 2020.    

 We apologize for any inconvenience.  We are looking forward to a great 
2020 season and hope everyone is staying healthy and safe! 

        Sincerely, 

         The Board of Directors  


